The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm by the President Paul Norman, followed by a prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance.

There was a quorum with five board members being present. Guests were welcomed to the meeting. Paul Norman, David Gibson, Kathy Ristuccia, Rick Schirmer, Jimmy Spears. Jason White resigned from the board.

Dale Simons elected to the board.

The minutes of the January meeting were approved in a special meeting in in January

Committee Reports:

Safety and Maintenance: covers for hanging cords will be installed.

No treasurer report due to illness.

Communication and Reservations: No report

Grants: No report

Events: Sherry Norman reported that there will be a Pat's Potato Bar on March 15th, with baked potatoes, pull pork, and all the fixings from 4pm to 7pm.

Old Business:

Board members voted that board members can use the center rent free pending some restrictions.. The Cleaning deposit of \$100.00 must be paid but it will be returned if the building Is clean after use. Paul Norman discuss that the number of events this year will be fewer due to the fact we did so much last year and the volunteers are tired.

Rick Schirmer said he will build the box (2' X 2') for internet towers.

New Business:

Paul Norman there needs to be a web page administrator.

At 6:55pm, Rick Schirmer made a motion to adjourn with David Gibson seconded the motion.